Public Service Commission Of West Virginia

201 Brooks Street, P. O. Box 812 Charleston, West Virginia 25323



Phone: (304) 340-0300 FAX: (304) 340-0325

November 3, 2010

Avelino A. Gutierrez, Chairman Unified Carrier Registration Board of Directors P.O. Box 1269 Santa Fe, NM 87504-1269

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Please be advised that I regrettably find myself in a position where I must immediately resign as a member of the UCR Board of Directors. West Virginia will continue to be an interested and aggressive member and participant in the UCR registration process.

It has been a pleasure dealing with you personally and getting to know the other members of the Board of Directors. I have the utmost respect for all of you.

Very truly yours,

Charles W. Covert, Director

Transportation Administration Division

(304) 340-0810

CWC:kp

cc: Mr. David H. Hugel, Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration